
We have but a month left in this year of 2010.  
How quickly it has come and gone. As we 
approach the end of the year, our thoughts take 
us back through the year behind us and also to 
the future, in wonder of what the New Year 
will bring.   
 
In pondering these thoughts, I am reminded of 
the following two different poems.   
 

The Victor  
Poet: C.W. Longenecker 

If you think you are beaten, you are. 
If you think you dare not, you don’t 



Years of Service Ceremony 
 
Facilities held a ceremony to recognize 
employees who have worked 10, 20 and 30 
years for the State of Kansas.  This date is 
calculated from an employee’s start date to the 
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Personal Policy- Appropriate Attire. 
ID Badge: 

 
Photo identification badges may be displayed 
in the following ways, with the goal of being 
easily visible to the campus community. The 
badge will be kept clean and clear of any 
obstructions.    

A.  Clipped to the right 
or left collar front.  
     
B.  Clipped, pinned, or 



working indoors, the uniform should be worn 
on top. 
 
15.  Alternate Friday work uniforms include: 
Patriotic theme: t-shirts depicting patriotism 
are acceptable as an alternate uniform on 
Friday - keeping text a positive statement. K-
State theme shirts (t-shirts and sweatshirts 
depicting K-State logo and/or colors) are 
acceptable.  
 
16.  If you do not desire to wear K-State or 



- Oily stains, discolorations or odor 
- Protruding aluminum foil or wires 





 
Thanks Victoria for sharing your Piece of th
Puzzle. 
 




